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Update on the implementation of the Flood and 
Water Management Act 2010 

 
By 

 
Brian Patten (Environment Agency) and Tim Hill (Mott MacDonald) 

 
 

The Flood and Water Management Act 2010 inserts new Section 2C into the 
Reservoirs Act 1975 which requires that the Enforcement Authority 
determine whether a large raised reservoir is a high-risk reservoir.   This is a 
reservoir that the enforcement authority thinks, in the event of an 
uncontrolled release of water from the reservoir, could endanger human life.  
Only high-risk reservoirs will be subject to the full requirements of the 
reservoirs act in the future. 
 
Brian Patten will provide an update on the methodology to be used by the 
Environment Agency in determining whether a reservoir is high-risk or not 
and will seek to explain how responses to consultation helped to shape the 
methodology. 
Tim Hill will use a case study to provide an insight into how a qualified civil 
engineer will assess the risk designation, including the estimation of likely loss 
of life. 
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